
From the Directors Desk

Hello ADK HOG! At our November meeting, we elected our 2019 Chapter

Officers. Thank you to all outgoing officers & welcome to our new officers. Each

officer might think his or her job isn’t important, but, without volunteer officers to

split up some of the work, the chapter would fall apart. Thanks again to all of you!

Saturday, December 15th was the Wreath Laying Ceremony at Saratoga

National. The Chapter voted to purchase wreaths again this year. The ceremony

started at 12pm at the large flagpole. Thank you to all those who participated.

Thank you to Wayne L. for purchasing the wreaths.

Thank you to Tracy S. for researching our upcoming Awards Party. This year the

chapter picked the Boar’s Nest for our party. Mark Saturday, January 26th on

your calendar for the party. You must prepay for this event. It is $30.00 per

person. Please bring money to the January 6th brunch or mail a check made out

to ADKHOG to ..ADKHOG, Care of Mike Bala, 1964 Lick Springs Road, Argyle,

NY 12809. Money must be received no later than January 12th. We hope to see

you there.

If I didn’t see you at the December meeting, Have a Merry Christmas and a

 



Harley New Year!

Art P.

Ladies of Harley and Sunshine Officer, Donna Persons

Thank you to my shopping and wrapping elves Jill,

Linda, Peg, Tracy, Nancy, Kathy and Supervisor Andy.

Art and I will be doing grocery shopping and delivering

all the stuff.

Upcoming brunches…. 

12/23 No brunch Merry Christmas 

12/30 No brunch Happy New Year 

1/6 Scrappy’s 

1/13 Old Fort Diner 

1/20 Meeting

Donna P.

Holiday and Awards Banquet,

January 26th!!!

Classifieds



Many of you know me from rides with the Adirondack HOG group. My family has

lived in the upstate New York region my entire life. For as long as I can

remember, we have had pets. Our pets, like our children, have truly made life

worth living. I have searched for years for a way to make our pets lives more

enjoyable. Several years ago, I combined my love for pets with my love for

baking. I started baking treats in my own kitchen for our family pets. I wanted to

give them treats which were both nutritious and delicious, so I make my treats

from 100% organic ingredients with NO preservatives, in flavors which they love.

Every single batch is taste tested by a team of experts (Howard – my 7-year-old

Boston Terrier and Otis – my 2-year-old English Bull Dog). In 2018, I decided to

bring my love for pets to your family by offering these treats at an affordable price.

I hope your pets enjoy them as much as mine.

All orders shipped within 3-5 days to allow for freshly baked treats and pick up by

USPS. 

I can be reached for orders via any of the following: 

E-mail ohfortheloveofpets@gmail.com 

My cell # 518-232-0658 

Facebook page Oh.For the Love of Pets

Thank you, Jodie Irwin

ESS is an independently owned webcast company that broadcast High School

and College Sports online so you can listen from the comfort of your home at

anytime. We hope you enjoy our broadcasts and website

www.empirestatesports.com



Don't forget to complete your

membership form for 2019!

2019 Membership Form
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